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Submission: I support the application for a Special Rates Variation. State Government cost shifting and unrealistic time frames
to obtain "Fit for the Future" status has made it necessary for Council to apply for a Special Rates Variation. It is also important
to me that we maintain the level of services and maintenance to infrastructure that we currently have. I understand that this
cumulative increase will be permanently built into the rates at the end of this three year period.





